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Blossom Wood Celebrating 20 Years 

 
Maker Night at Blossom Wood Encourages Creativity” 

 
Students get excited about creating new things at Blossom Wood. Maker Night provides an opportunity 
for students to select stations and use their innovative skills to design and create. 
Students selected stations that included recycled materials, building computers, programming app-based 
robots and even using vegetables to create with and eat! 



Essay Winner “Brice Anderson” 

Fourth grader Brice Anderson captured first place in the 

North County Churches United Annual Oratorical Contest. 

The submission of his writing came out of a Language Arts 

class assignment in which he wrote about the teachings of 

Dr. King and how those teachings could be used in life. He 

will present his speech at the St. Louis Community College 

Martin Luther Celebration during the King holiday. We are 

super proud of Brice! 

 

 

Thanksgiving Luncheon Prayer 

Chief Doss makes a healthy  great lunch each day.  Six graders enjoy lunch prep. 



Holiday Violin/Puppet Performance 

Our service projects in the month of December included Operation Christmas Child, a sock, hat and glove collection 

for the Feed the Family Foundation Christmas event and a holiday music performance for the senior citizens attend-

ing the elder care program at the Clinic Center located in Moline Acres. The puppets emerged again as a true hit with 

guests and special Dance and violin performances were held and presented by students in grades 2nd through 6th. 



Christmas Party at Rockin” Jump 

In December, Rock and Jump trampoline park found Blossom Wood students…(and some parents too) flipping and 

jumping the night away at the school holiday party. Parents enjoyed the time to take a break and share time together. 

as we ended the school semester. 



“Tis the Season of Giving” 

Just before the holiday began, Blossom Wood received a very special gift from the Terminal Railroad Association 

of St. Louis. A group of 86 children and families were provided tickets and boarded the Polar Express for a trip to the 

North Pole…in our pajamas! We met at Union Station where anticipation and excitement were in the air as families 

gathered for a celebration. It was a wonderful time had by all and a generous surprise.  Our families were truly grateful 

Things to Remember 

January 
21 Martin Luther King Day—Close 
25    Progress Reports #2 
February  
14 Celebration of Love—Close @ 3:30 p.m. 
18 President’s Day—Close 
TBA    Anniversary Celebration Committee 

Welcome Harley!  Portuguese-Spaniel Mix Puppy 


